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Hi

I do NOT believe we need to extend the emergency bill until 31st October 2022o or state

of emergency bill when it finishes on 26th March 2022. 

it's an exaggeration of covid data
people in society are feeling segregated, lost, and left out 
personally, I have been affected as I have gotten covid as an unvaccinated. I had no
symptoms of covid at all. All my friends and family who were vaccinated and got covid. 
I have felt confused and upset that I can't go to a restaurant or local business who have
been affected the most in covid.
 but can go shopping in the same shops, supermarkets, public transport. We DO NOT need
to extend emergency bill. We need to get back to living our lives and learn to live with
covid. It's a sickness we can't stop. So let us live our lives with no restrictions or anything.
Just remember that the government takes the people best interest.

Jonathan Sharkey
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